

John N. Oswalt, President

May 15, 1985

Dr. R. Larry Shelton, President Wesleyan Theological Society Seattle Pacific University Seattle, WA 98119

Dear Larry:

Thanks very much for your letter of April 30th. I too regretted that we did not have more opportunity to chat at the CHA but appreciated your presentation in the seminar sessions.

I am delighted to hear that the executive committee of the WTS has accepted our invitation to host the 1989 WTS meeting here at the college. We will look forward to that occasion with anticipation.

Thanks again for all that you are doing both for the church and for Christian higher education. Every blessing upon you and all these efforts.

In Christ.

John N. Oswalt President

hp

cc: Dr. Mark Elliott
Dr. Burnam Reynolds